

Mr Campbell

10th March 2014

Dear Mr Campbell

I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence to the Police and Crime Commissioner which was received on 4th March 2014.

Your correspondence will be considered as soon as possible and we aim to provide a response within 28 days. Where correspondence cannot be resolved in this time you will be given an update on progress.

Our reference for your correspondence is OPCC 1792 and it would be helpful to quote this in any further correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Dr Joanne Liddy Chief Executive

panne Lidd